
   

  

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every 

minute counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 

97%. This is because we are 

aiming for 97% attendance. 

This week’s whole school 

attendance was 93%  

Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to Y5 Nelson 

Mandela class who had 100% 

attendance this week!  

Next academic year (2023): 

Tue 5 Sept – Fri 20 Oct 2023: 

School open for Autumn Term 1 

 

Mon 23 Oct – Fri 27 Oct 2023: 

Half Term 

 

Mon 30 Oct – Fri 15 Dec 2023: 

School open for Autumn term 

 

Mon 18 Dec – Wed 3 Jan 2024: 

Christmas Holiday 

 

 

 

Click for amended Apr 2023 - 

Oct 2023 lunch menu 

Click for term dates for 

2022/23 & 2023/24 
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Stebon Primary School’s 

Summer 2023 Calendar 

 

10/07  Class photo ordering deadline 

 

11/07  Reception Graduation 

   BP, 9:20 - 10am 

   VVG, 10:20 - 11am 

   AS, 2:30 - 3:10pm 

13/07  Reports sent to parents: Nursery - Y2 

13/07  Y5 NM parent meeting - Transition to Y6, 3:30pm 

13/07  Y7 Reunion, 4:30 - 5:30pm 

 

14/07  Reports sent to parents: Y3 - Y6 

14/07  Y5 MLK parent meeting - Transition to Y6, 3:30pm 

14/07  Uniform Swap, 3:30pm 

 

17/07  Parents Celebration Day 

17/07  Y5 MY parent meeting - Transition to Y6, 3:30pm 

 

18/07  Class Swap morning 

 

20/07  Y6 Performances for parents 

   Morning show, 9:15am 

   Afternoon show, 2:15pm 

 

21/07  Y6 Leavers Assembly, 9:45am 

21/07  Last day of term, 1:30pm finish 

https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Amended-Stebon-Primary.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Amended-Stebon-Primary.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://www.getphotos.co.uk/#/
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Stebon Primary School’s 

 

Uniform Swap 2023 

We will be collecting for the 

summer term uniform give away 

from today to Thursday 14th of 

July.  Please bring any no longer 

needed uniforms to your child's 

teacher or the school office. You 

can bring the following items: skirts, trousers, jumpers, 

shirts, summer dresses, PE kits, school shoes or trainers 

and book bags.  Please ensure all items are clean and 

in good condition. 

The uniform giveaway will take place after school on 

Friday 14th July at 3:30pm in the main playground.    

 How to order your child’s class photo 1. Scan the ‘QR Code’ or enter 

the ‘Photo code’ on Vancols 

website & sign in. 

 

2. Click on ‘Buy Now’ -> Add to 

Basket’ for the size you want to 

buy. You can buy multiple 

photos in one order. 

 

3. Click ‘Checkout’ -> ‘Next’ -> 

‘Return to School’. 

 

4. Enter your ‘Child’s First & Last 

Name’ then go to payment. 

 

To get free delivery to school you 

must order before Tuesday 11th 

July 2023. 

Photos will arrive before the end 

of term and be given to your 

child’s class. 

If you need help ordering or 

need a photo code, please 

come to the school office. 

A group of children got the chance to work with two 

professionals from Levitt Bernstein: a landscape 

architect & an urban designer, who told us about their 

jobs. 

We looked at the streets around the school and 

thought about 

what we might 

change to make 

them even better 

for people, animals 

and the 

environment. This 

week, we 

brainstormed ideas 

though sketches. 

Next week, we'll 

work in 3D.  

Child First Name & Last Name 

https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://www.getphotos.co.uk/#/






 

  Summer Fun! 
Visit the Childhood Museum in 
Bethnal Green 
London’s beloved Museum of Childhood has 
reopened on 1 July 2023. Kids have been 
involved in the building’s redesign and it now 
has a wealth of interactive elements, centred 
around three galleries: Play, Design and 
Imagine. Kids can create their own Minecraft 
version of a town square, get on stage in a 
performance and storytelling space, play in a 
sand pit and much more.  

WATERMELON FREEZER POPS 
You will need seedless watermelon, paper 
straws, fresh blueberries and vanilla yoghurt. 
Cut a half inch slice from the watermelon, 
use a cookie cutter to cut star shapes. Insert a 
paper straw into the centre bottom of each 
star. Press a hole into the centre of each star 
and place a blueberry in it. Use a plastic 
freezer bag to drizzle the yoghurt over the 
watermelon by snipping it at the corner of 
the bag. Enjoy! Try with other fruits such as 
pineapple, mango and grapes.  

 
Subscribe to our e-bulletin 

 www.towerhamlets.gov.uk/parentfamilysupport 
  
 

INTERVIEW ELDERS 
Encourage children to ask grandparents, 
aunts, uncles, and other relatives about kid 
friendly topics. Here are a few ideas… 

1. What was their favourite childhood 
toy? 

2. Where did they live as a child? What 
was their home like? 

3. What was the biggest event of their 
childhood? 

If possible, record the interviews to keep a 
video keep sake. Or request written replies 
to preserve the stories and the handwriting 
in a scrap book.  

SINK THE BOAT STEM CHALLENGE! 
The aim is to find out how many coins it takes to sink a foil 
boat. You will need tin foil, coins and a towel to dry the 
coins. Encourage your child to construct a boat with tin 
foil. Test the boat. Repeat the investigation but this time 
use different sized foil boats. Do smaller boats sink with 
less coins? 
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Follow these simple steps to help 
protect your phone.

Be aware of your surroundings
–	 If you need to call or use your phone 
	 on the street, look out for anyone on a 
	 bike or a moped near you
–	 Don’t text while you’re walking – you 
	 won’t notice what’s going on around you
–	 If that’s not possible, stand away from 
	 the roadside, close to a building or wall, 
	 so no one can come up behind you
–	 Go hands free if you can

Use security features on your phone
–	 You must switch on your phone’s 
	 security features to protect your phone
–	 Use the keypad lock so that thieves 
	 cannot immediately access your phone, 
	 or use the biometric authentication if 
	 your phone has it (finger print or facial 
	 recognition)
–	 Your phone may have other security 
	 features you can use – these could 
	 allow you to wipe data, lock your 
	 handset, or prevent a thief from 
	 restoring a phone to its factory settings 

	 from another internet device
–	 Consider installing an anti-theft app. 
	 These can be an effective way of 
	 helping police trace your phone and 
	 identify the thief

Know how to identify your phone 
if it’s stolen
–	 Every phone has an IMEI number which 
	 helps police and insurance companies 
	 to identify it if it’s stolen. UK network 
	 operators can also stop a stolen phone 
	 from working across their networks with 
	 its IMEI
–	 Find your IMEI number by dialling 
	 *#06# from your phone and keep a 
	 written note of it.
–	 If the phone is stolen, report the number 
	 to your mobile provider to stop it being 
	 used
–	 Register your valuables on an 
	 accredited property database.
 

Remember, never confront a thief or 
risk your own safety for the sake of your 
mobile phone.

Criminals often use 
bikes and mopeds 
to snatch mobile 
phones from people


